
Two’s News        
October 14-18 

Week 10 
Theme:  Just for Fun 

 
Bits of Intelligence:  Insects 

Introductions:  Triangle and Rectangle 

Manner:  Say “Thank you”. 

Craft and Writing:  We will use our two new shapes triangle and rectangle to 
create fun pictures.  This week the children will get pretty creative as they 
work with different art mediums. 

Language Arts:  It’s a week of fun!  We will have the children’s fingers moving 
as they pretend to be “Five Little Monkeys” teasing Mr. Crocodile.  Five Little 
Ducks and Five Green and Speckled Frogs are two fun, favorite songs and 
fingerplays for this fun-filled week.  We’re Going on a Bear Hunt and Itsy Bitsy 
Spider are two of the children’s most loved songs that will fill the classroom 
this week.  We can’t forget the kitchen toy area, an all-time favorite with the 
Two’s class!  

Concept:  Ms. Cheryl will introduce two new shapes to our shape sorter, 
triangle and rectangle.  Block play will help us better understand these new 
concepts as the children attempt to build those new shapes.  The children will 
have loads of fun building haunted houses out of circles, squares, triangles and 
rectangles.  Ms. Cheryl also has a few one to one correspondence activities. 

Motor:  We love the fresh Fall air!  Running outside and ball play will be our 
motor activities this week.  The children have really been enjoying our morning 
dance routine.  Dancing helps us to shake those sillies out! 

 

 School is closed on Monday, 

October 14th for Annual Teacher 

In-Service 


